ROSE HILL PTA
MEMBERSHIP DRIVE

Rose Hill PTA will be holding a membership drive September 25" thru October 6. Dues are $4.
Please consider joining to help support our school. We will kick off the membership drive this
Monday September 25" at 6:00pm at our September PTA meeting. We hope to see you there,
refreshments will be provided. In addition, we are offering a pizza party to the class that has
the highest percentage of membership.

A few of the goals Rose Hill PTA looks to accomplish:

Support the faculty and staff
Improve playground facilities

Enhance the athletic fields and equipment

We look forward to seeing you Monday night and working with you in the future to continue
the success of Rose Hill School!



Rose Hill PTA Membership Application

Name:

Address:

Phone: Email:

Please list your child’s/children’s name along with their homeroom teacher.

Child Teacher

Dues $4.00 per person. Please send money or make checks payable to: Rose Hill PTA.



